
Headteacher’s 
Blog Friday  15th June 2018

 Please see our website for photos in the Gallery or Class pages as they are regularly 
updated. As always, please do not hesitate to contact us by email, in person or telephone if  
you have any suggestions for ways in which we can make school even better!
Best Wishes, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog.
Kind Regards,
 Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Summer 2 Updates Letter-

Our new letter came out this week. As always letters are saved onto the school website and 
added to our calendar section of the website.

Soccer Aid-
Thank you for helping your children get involved in our UNICEF Soccer Aid Fundraiser.

North Northumberland Hospice - Thank you for all the money collected for this worthy cause.

Summer Fair-

Don’t forget our Summer Fair is on Saturday 7th July 10- 1p.m. There will be a PTA planning 
meeting before this on Monday 25h June at 3.30 p.m. There will be activities planned for 
children whose parent or carer attend the meeting.
We need tombola prizes ( adult and children), cakes and savouries, plants, raffle prizes 
and help manning stalls so please contact school if you can help, either by ringing the 
office or sending us a message on Facebook.

DIY SOS-

Thank you so much to our merry band of helpers who gave up their time over the Bank Holiday 
weekend.
 The area now looks perfect and we are just waiting for our new picnic benches to finish this 
the look.For photos please see our Facebook page.

Baby and Toddler Group-

We hope to work with St Bartholomew’s Church and jointly run a Baby and Toddler Group 
from September. Suggestions are required as we need to give the group a name. Please 
let staff know what you think.


